
November 2012
Happy Scrappers

Thank you Tammey, for letting us invade your home. I think I counted 
27 people there. That”s crazy. Im in a bee that numbers 30 in count and rarely 
do even half the people show up for the meetings. This makes me very proud 
to be a part of this group. I've been told its because we all care about each 
other. I believe that. Anyway, thank you Tammey, Gloria and Laurell for 
hosting.  Altho I didn't stay for the meal, it looked yummy. On to bee  news.

This months meeting will be held at my home December 15.  Mimosa's 
will be served at 11:00. Lunch will be served at 11:30.  With the meeting to 
follow.  Directions will be in a separate attachment.  

1. Due at this meeting are the following.  Table runner &  tall and 
skinny.  The table runner needs to be wrapped for exchange.  Also 
due at this meeting also is the Scrapper UFO (hosted by Carolyn 
Slack).  This project should be completed.  This means quilted and 
bound.

2. Look at your calendars and see if you can host a meeting next 
year.  There are some months open. 

3. Due in January are the dues in check if possible payable to carol 
Taylor. 10.00.  

4. Also due in January are new projects for the year.

See Ya'll at the meeting.
PJ Broussard
409-883-4162 (home)
409-988-1259 (cell)

2013 
January-- Carolyn, Anne, Pat, and Barbara Wallace
February--
March-- JoAnn, Angel & Linda
April--
May-- Gayle, Shelly, Jane & Winnie
June--
July--
August--



September--
October--Mickey, Anne Babb & Joyce
November--Tammie, Laurell & Gloria
December-- Helen & Dawn


